Board Report for January 8, 2015

Food – the transition into Sysco will be the 11th of January, this should be a smooth transition and don’t foresee any hick ups at this point. Bear with us since I am sure there will be. We are excited to get to meet the new group of students and ready to take on the challenges of creating some food that they may like. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Catering – We have been doing well here, not much over the holidays. But ready for some new challenges this spring. Everyone seems to be doing well with getting info to us as soon as they can. Greatly appreciated.
Employees – we have had some luck over the holidays with getting some new employees to hire. We are excited for the contribution that they will be giving to the team.   
Cozy Creek – We have been open since mid December and have had some business, we could always use more down there. We will be doing some modifications to this area for efficiency and informational purposes. We will continue to be open as long as possible to accommodate the student body and faculty..

